
 

TAFE refuse to 
guarantee your existing 
flexible work 
arrangements in a new 
Enterprise Agreement! 

No reason is given and it won’t cost TAFE a cent!  

But we do know the NSW Government wants to strip back 
flexible work arrangements for other public servants. 

Does TAFE want to do the same? 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Authorised by Anne Gardiner, General Secretary CPSU/PSA, 160 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

Demand respect 

VOTE NO 
to stop the attack on 

your flexible working 
hours  


